EO-5775
PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice is hereby
given that the Uma-
tilla County Board of
Commissioners has
initiated proceedings
for hte vacation of a
portion of County
Road No. 709, an
undeveloped and un-
named road
right-of-way located
in the Northeast 1/4
of Section 16, Town-
ship 5 North, Range
28 E. W. M. near the
City of Umatilla, Ore-
gon, between U.S.
Highway No. 730
and the east line of

said Section 16.

The Umatilla County
Board of Commis-
sioners, under
authority of ORS
368.346, intends to
hold a public hearing
on the vacation of
said road on May 16,
2012 at 9:00 a.m. in
Room 114, Umatilla
County Courthouse,
Pendleton, Oregon.
Any persons wishing
to be heard on this
subject may attend
this hearing in per-
son or submit to the
Department of Public
Works in writing or
by e-mail anyh ap-
propriate information
for consideration by
the Board of Com-
missioners, who sub-
sequently will deter-
mine whether the
road shall be va-
cated. Any interested
person may obtain
information on the
proposed vacation
by contactin the Pub-
lic Works Depart-
ment. Street address
of the Public Works
Department is 3920
Westgate, Pendle-
ton, Oregon 97801.
Phone # is
541-278-5424.

E-mail address is
groberts@
co.umailla.or.us
Dated this 11th day
of April, 2012, at
Pendleton, Oregon.
/s/ Gary Roberts,
Surveying Foreman
April 25, May 9, 2012



